

## Northern Virginia fmergency Medical Bervices Council, Inc. 7250 Heritage Village Plaza, Buite 102 Gainesville, Virginia 20155 Jel: (877) 261-3550 Fax: (571) 261-5244 fmail: northern@vaems.org

## Executive Director's Report October 2017

- On October 10<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the NOVA Chief's meeting at City of Fairfax Fire Station 403.
- On October 10<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director participated in a teleconference with Spotsylvania Regional Medical Center chest pain coordinator.
- On October 11<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the bi-annual regional OMD meeting at the City of Fairfax Fire Station 403.
- On October 12<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the monthly EMS Chief's meeting at the City of Fairfax Fire Station 403.
- On October 12<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the NOVA EMS Council meeting at the City of Fairfax Fire Station 403.
- On October 13<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the VFSC Legislative Summit in Oilville, VA.
- ❖ On October 17<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the NVHA EM meeting.
- On October 18<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended a collaboration meeting with NVERS, NVHA, and RHCC at their office in Herndon, VA.
- On October 19<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director and AHA training center coordinator met for a planning meeting.
- ❖ On October 20<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director participated in a regional director's teleconference.
- On October 23<sup>rd</sup> the Executive Director attended the monthly NVERS Steering committee meeting
- On October 25<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director met with representatives of Stryker-Physio Control and received a presentation on their patient reporting software HealthEMS.
- On October 26<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the Inova STEMI Green Team meeting at Inova Fairfax Hospital.
- On October 26<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director met with NOVANT Prince William hospital neuro and emergency staff members at Prince William Hospital.



Northern Virginia fmergency Medical Services Council, Inc.
7250 Heritage Village Plaza, Suite 102
Gainesville, Virginia 20155
Jel: (877) 261-3550 Fax: (571) 261-5244
fmail: northern@vaems.org

- On October 30<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director met with the EMS/Pharmacy workgroup to develop a regional EMS/Pharmacy policy concerning existing and future practice between EMS agencies and hospital pharmacies.
- On October 31<sup>st</sup> the Executive Director met with faculty of Osbourn High School in the City of Manassas concerning their EMT program.